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Current Status 
 

 

 

Activities/Milestones Completed  
- Signed a contract between Sliq and Legislative Services Division 

- Successfully completed the first bulk export of data from Granicus to Sliq 

- Sliq review of current website requirements 

- Sliq has ordered the new hardware 

- Legislative Services has shared documentation, access to servers, and media management utilities 

Awareness Items 
- Sliq and Legislative Services will determine a comprehensive project timeline by May 4, 2018 

- Target date for complete transfer to new service is June 30, 2018 

- The current website will be first point of integration with Sliq and will be thoroughly tested with the new Sliq audio 

and video setup 

- This project is interrelated with the Legislative Branch website redesign, Committee Management Application, and 

LAWS. These applications have certain dependencies that are all part of this project. 

Scope/Schedule Updates 
- The scope of the initial integration with Sliq will be with the current LAWS environment and current website, with a 

second phase also in process to integrate with the redesigned website. 

- If this project runs behind schedule, there are contingencies built into the contract with Granicus that will ensure 

there will be no interruption to the delivery of audio and video streaming services. 

Contact 

- Cyndie Lockett, Systems Analyst and Security Officer, email: clockett@mt.gov, phone: 444-1943 
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